CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No. LO

To: All Parents (Class 1- Class-6)

From: The Principal

Subject: Winter Uniform Circular

Dear Parents,

Kindly take a note that children are expected to come in winter uniform from 28th November 2017. Due to some delay, the recommended winter uniform will be made available at Pintoo Garments, by second week of December 2017.

Date: 27/11/17

In the meantime we recommend that children come either in Black or Navy Blue .colored formal sweater / cardigan.

Winter Uniform for children at Redbricks School:

- Winter Uniform Girls: Navy Blue Cardigan with School logo along with Full Pants in shade of <u>Grey</u>
- Winter Uniform Boys: Navy Blue Pullover with School logo along with Full Pants in shade of <u>Grey</u>
 - Navy Blue Pullovers & Cardigans will be available by second week of December at **Pintoo Garments**, **Shivranjini Branch 079 2674 3349**. It is advisable to call them and then go to the shop.

With warm regards.

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)